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To,
Secretary
Department of Public Enterprise Govt. of lndia,

New Delhi.

subiect:- Non-release of IDA increase_for QE March,2024 - reg.

Sir,
According to Price lndex calculations the lndustrial Dearness Allowance (lDA)

increase for euarter Ending March, 2024 is due but same has not been notified even

after lapse of two months. This has created anxieties and concerns amongst PSUs

employees including BSNL. The workers are facing price increase without its due

neutralization.

Kindly, therefore, look into the matter so that orders are issued for IDA increase

Thanking you,

Yours since rely

(Chandes r ingh)
General Secretary


